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BUILDING	UPDATE	

Tuesday, April 25, 2017 
  
Building Update/IEQ Notice 
As I have previously shared, during the weekend of April 8, 2017 a 
plumbing failure occurred, resulting in flooding of the Related Arts wing and 
front office area at LKMS.  HCPSS Facilities and outside contractors have 
worked very hard to clean up and repair any collateral damage that 
occurred.    
 
During the process of inventory of damaged items, a small amount of mold 
growth was discovered on some of the damaged sheet-music books and 
instruments (cello, chimes and violin) located in the Orchestra storage 
room.  This room experienced the majority of the overhead water flow 
directly from the damaged pipe above over an extended period of time. 
 
The damaged books and instruments were bagged and removed from the 
school. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Lublin or Mrs. Ober. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lucy D. Lublin, Principal 
	


